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May 10, 2021 

 

 

The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, May 10, 2021 at the Lake Township 

Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Jon Gander, Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

*Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:15p.m.  

 

Guests: John Scheistle, Dane Coast  

 

Minutes to the April regular meeting were corrected and approved by a Motion from Elder 2nd 

by Gander. 

 

Bids Mowing: 

 

Scheistle Lawn Care 

 

$125.00  Ball Field Per trimming 

$ 85.00 Cemetery Per trimming 

 

Supervisors awarded the bid to Scheistle Lawn Care by a Motion by Elder 2nd by Fairlamb 

 

Delaware COG awarded the bid for the Tar and Chip program .943SY Frank Martuccio Asphalt 

and Paving won our bid. 

 

Chairman Elder asked Secretary Deanna Yarnell to contact Michelle Brooks office about 

possible grants for money to build the pavilion at LARA. 

 

Secretary Report: 

 

A letter from Clint Slater was presented to the Supervisors.  A discussion about the letter 

received from Clint Slater about abandoning the Steckler Road to District Road was had.  The 

Supervisors have no response since their position has not changed, there are no new plans for 

Steckler Road at this time. 



 

A potential insurance claim was presented to the Supervisors concerning a traffic accident at the 

intersection of RT 845 and District Road.  A certified response will be sent.  The Solicitor and 

Insurance company have both been notified.   

 

There is a possibility that the Mercer PennDot will be selling the Millings at the Sandy lake exit 

at 79 for $4.00 per ton.  If this is a possibility the Supervisors are very interested in getting 

more. 

 

Road master Report 

 

Put culverts in on Strausser Road 

Cold Patching  

Tree down on Lake Hill (Phone company notified and removed) 

Tree Removed from Parker Road 

 

Scheduled Work:  Culverts on Parker Road  

 

 

Bills were approved and paid 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:25p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


